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Greg Wagner

6598 Plantation Pines Blvd
Fort Myers, FL 33966
February 12, 2009

Andrew

Project Manager
Steve’s Painting

1421 SE 13" Terrace
Cape Coral, FL 33990

Dear Andrew:

Thank you very much for the excellent paint job at the Silberman’s home. I would like
you to use this letter as a professional reference and referral letter for your prospective
customers.

I originally recommended your company to the Silberman’s because Mr. Silberman was
an architect for many years. 1knew his technical background could be intimidating to
some, so I needed to recommend the most professional company possible.

As your representative for PPG Porter Paints, I knew your reputation was very high with
your past customers. I am very happy to say that you and your company exceeded Mr.
Silberman’s expectations. He is now referring you to everyone he knows.

I look forward to working with you on future projects. I am available to you and your
prospective customers to discuss any paint needs on any home. Thank you and good luck
in 2009!

Sincerely,

Greg Wagner

Board President 2008

Plantation Pines HOA

PPG Architectural Paint Representative
239-633-3865
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